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he management of Bayero University is making Tsome elaborate efforts to bring new concepts and 
innovations in the teaching modules of medical 

programmes with the view to improving the existing 
system for a qualitative medical personnel, the Vice 
Chancellor Professor Muhammad Yahuza Bello has 
disclosed.

thSpeaking on Wednesday, 18  July, 2018 at the Council 
Chamber when he received delegations from the 
Nebraska University in the United States of America, 
Professor Bello said already a team of academics to be led 
by the Provost of the College of Health Sciences would 
embark on a study tour in the United States and other 
developed countries.

Professor Bello, in particular, said it was high time to be 
using simulation in medical training, explaining that the 
rate of maternal mortality in Nigeria was very high, 
particularly in the Northern region, which therefore called 
for a concerted efforts towards addressing the situation.

“We shall modernize our medical teaching process by 
making use of simulation in medical training. It was on 
this note that the management was sending a team of 
academics to some countries with the view of getting 
more inputs as well as of studying how best we can 
actualize our goal,” said the Vice Chancellor.

Professor Bello assured the visitors that Bayero 
University would be ever ready to collaborate with 
Nebraska University in this respect and many other ways 
towards improving the quality of medical training, which 
would translate into providing qualitative health care 
delivery.

Earlier, the Provost of the College of Health Sciences, 

Professor Ibrahim Yakasai, told the Vice Chancellor that 
the delegation, who were a team of investigators and 
researchers on medical field, particularly on pediatrics 
and infant mortality, were in Nigeria for quite some time 
conducting their research at AKTH.

According to him, the University in general and the 
College of Health Sciences would benefit a lot from the 
team, being experts in children and other related health 
problems, pointing out that BUK and Nebraska 
University shared many things in common and, therefore, 
working with them would go a long way in making 
Bayero University excel in the global ranking in research 
and training.

In his address, the Team leader, Professor Richard G. 
Azizkhan, who is also the President and Chief Executive 
of the Children Hospital and Medical Centre, Omaha, of 
the University of Nebraska in the United States, said they 
were in Nigeria to study the prevalent cases of pediatric 
medical problems and to find out how best to collaborate 
with relevant agencies in tackling the menace.

“We are passionate about working with academics in the 
health services in order to improve the quality of health 
care delivery. That was why we came here. We are free 
standing and independent health facility in the United 
States with over 2000 trainees that come to us from all 
over the world every year. In this respect, we hope to find 
a good collaborator in BUK so that together, we shall save 
our children by improving on their health status,” he 
declared.  Other members of the team includeD Professor 
Kathy English, who is the Chief Operating Officer of the 
Children Hospital and Medical Centre, and Professor 
Stephen Obaro.

BUK to Introduce New Concepts in Medical 
Studies - VC By Lamara Garba 

VC, Prof. M. Y. Bello along with other Principal Officers in a group photograph with the visitors from Nebraska University, USA
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Professor Hashim Mohammed Alhassan of the 
Department of Civil Engineering, Faculty of 
Engineering, said that every year Nigeria lost 

property worth eighty billion naira as a result of road 
accidents and that many people also lost their lives.

Professor Alhassan disclosed this while presenting       

st
31  Professorial Inaugural Lecture titled, Easing the 
Burden of Travel: Can Roadway Capacity Modelling 
Help?  held at Musa Abdullahi Auditorium on Thursday, 

th19  July, 2018.

He said federal roads, carry 70% of freight and services  

and 90% of the socio-economic activities in the country, 
regretably were often beset by poor maintenance, 
inadequate or non-existent pavement markings and poor 
control of access to  abutting property.

Another problem of roads in Nigeria, according to 
Professor Alhassan, was, in urban areas where proper 
control was not established on them, causing long 
distance travelers to be interfered by local traffic.

Professor Mohammed Alhassan maintained that the road 
and highway system was an important asset for the 
circulation of people and goods for sustaining the 
economic and social life of a city or region. “The 
convenient, comfort and the ease of travel on our road 
network is largely dependent on managing capacity and 
access to our arterial network. Our road network, our 
convenience” Professor Alhassan added.

The Vice Chancellor, Professor Muhammad Yahuza 
Bello, who was also the Chairman of the occasion, in his 
speech thanked the professorial inaugural lecture 
committee for organizing the lecture regularly. He said 
the University was ready to host this kind of lecture even 
on a weekly basis.

Professor Bello congratulated Professor Hashim 
Alhassan for delivering the professorial lecture, which he 
described as the second of its kind from the Faculty of 
Engineering. He called on the other professors from the 
Faculty and the University in general to emulate him.

Nigeria Loses 80b Naira Yearly on Road Accidents 
- Professor Alhassan By Abubakar Yusuf 

The Independent National Electoral Commission (INEC) 
has scheduled its zonal voter education outreach for 
tertiary institutions at Bayero University with the aim of 
sensitizing people, especially students and members of 
the University Community on the importance of voter 
registration, registration procedure, transfer of 
registered voters as well as placement of lost and 
damaged Permanent Voter Cards among others.

The INEC Chairman, Professor Mahmud Yakubu, in a 
letter to Bayero University and subsequent visit to the 
University by INEC Resident Electoral Commissioner of 
Kano State, Professor Riskuwa Adamu Shehu, said the 
exercise would commence  from Tuesday, 7the August, 
2018 at Musa Abdullahi Auditorium, New Campus. 

Professor Riskuwa during a courtesy visit on Vice 
Chancellor, Professor Muhammad Yahuza Bello, on 

rd
Monday, 23  July, 2018 at the Council Chamber, urged 
members of the University community to come out to 
register for their voters' card just as the Vice Chancellor, 
who was represented by the Deputy Vice Chancellor, 
Administration, Professor Adamu Idris Tanko, assured 
INEC of the University's willingness to partner with the 
team in terms of support even beyond expectations. 

INEC is partnering with the European Union, ECOWAS, 
European Centre for Electoral Support (ECES) and the 
Youth Initiative for Advocacy Growth and Advancement 
(YIAGA) for the voter education in the zone. The maiden 
programme was held at the University of Abuja and 

subsequently, at University of Lagos. The campaign was 
to increase the level of youth participation and boost 
citizens' trust and confidence in the electoral process. 

Earlier, in a statement signed by the Registrar, Bayero 

INEC Schedules Voter Education, Registration at BUK 
By Mustapha Gide & Fausat Opayomi

31st Professorial Inaugural Lecture:

Prof. Hashim M. Alhassan presenting the lecture 

DVC (Admin), Prof. A. I. Tanko (left) and Kano State 
INEC, REC, Prof. Riskuwa A. Shehu 
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University, Kano, Hajiya Fatima Binta Mohammed in 
response to hosting and participating in the zonal voter 
education she said a registration centre would be 
established at the Convocation Arena for Voter Card 

thRegistration and it would operate from Tuesday, 7  

thAugust to Saturday, 11  August, 2018 from 9:00am to 
5:00pm daily. The centre may remain operational beyond 
stipulated dates. 

The Deanery of Student Affairs has cautioned the 
Bayero University, Kano’s Independent Electoral 
Commission to do everything within its constitutional 
powers to conduct a credible and transparent Student 
Union Government election. The commission was also 
warned to avoid any act capable of causing disaffection 
among students, as its activities would be under close 
monitoring.

This was part of the call made by the Dean, Student 
Affairs, Dr. Shamsuddeen Umar, during an interactive 
session between the Student Affairs and officials of 
BUKIECO, as well as some candidates seeking  

thelection into various SUG posts on Friday, 20  July, 
th

2018. The election is scheduled to hold on August, 16  
2018.

The Deanery felt that it was necessary to invite the 
stakeholders and intimate them about the importance of 
the election.

The Dean enjoined the BUKIECO officials to live up to 
the expectation accorded to them and carry out all their 
assignments throughly with a sense of fairness and fair 

play and exercise their constitutional rights as being 
truly independent. He also called on the aspirants to 
know that mainstream politics starts here; therefore, 
they should accept defeat and victory in good faith.

Dr. Umar further charged them to desist from hiring 
mercenaries from outside capable of causing violence 
and failure, as this will attract stiff penalties.

The Deputy Deans of Old and New Campus, Dr. Umar 
Sani and Dr. Dahiru Sani Shuaibu, as well as the 
Deputy Registrar in charge of Student Affairs, Hajiya 
Anisatu Uwais, advised the students to play the rule by 
the game and work as a team to conduct free, fair and 
unbiased elections.

The BUKIECO was also advised to try as much as 
possible to rebuild confidence in the minds of the 
students by sanitizing all forms of electoral processes, 
ranging from cautioning aspirants against pasting 
posters on university walls and organizing healthy 
presidential debates. 

About ten thousand seven hundred and eighty five 
prospective candidates sat for the Bayero 
University Aptitude Test (BUKAT) seeking for 

admission into various undergraduate programmes for the 
2018/2019 academic session.

The examination, which commenced at 8:00am in the 
thmorning of Thursday, 26  July 2018 was conducted at 

both Old and New Campuses of the University and was 

hitch free. Many of the candidates expressed delight at the 
arrangement of the examination.

th
Earlier on Tuesday, 24  July 2018 the Deputy Vice 
Chancellor (Academics) and Chairman of the University 
Central Admission Committee, Professor Sagir Abbas 
while briefing members of staff on the preparations for the 
conduct of the examination, said over fifty thousand 
candidates applied to Bayero University as their first 
choice initially, but only about fifteen thousand met the 
minimum BUK cut of points of 180 and above .

He equally disclosed that as part of effort to 
ensure a hitch free exercise, a total of two 
hundred and twenty five invigilators from 
both teaching and non-teaching staff were 
engaged for the exercise.

Professor Sagir Abbas said in order to ease 
congestion and simplify the process; the 
examination was scheduled into morning, 
afternoon and evening sessions.

Speaking shortly after going round the 
examination halls, Professor Sagir Abbas, 
expressed delight at the peaceful and 
orderly conduct of the candidates. He said 
this year the University did not encounter 
any form of malpractice and commended 
the staff who participated in the exercise for 

their vigilance.

10,785 Candidates Write BUKAT By Lamara Garba 

SUG Election: Student Affairs Reads Riot Act By Nura Garba

DVC (Academics), Prof. Sagir Abbas monitoring 
candidates writing BUK Aptitude Test 
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reparations are underway to provide a platform in Pwhich students from the Department of Banking 
and Finance and other relevant departments of the 

University will get dual certificates issued by both the 
academic degree department and a professional body 
upon graduation, the Dean of the newly rebranded 
Faculty of Management Sciences, Professor Kabir Tahir 
Hamid, has revealed.

th
Speaking on Saturday, June 30 , 2018 at the Centre for 
Research in Nigerian Languages, Translation and 
Folklore during the opening ceremony of a workshop on 
Credit Risk Management and Debt Recovery Strategies in 
Micro-Finance Banks, organized by the Department in 
collaboration with the Chattered Institute of Bankers of 
Nigeria (CIBN), Professor Hamid, who also doubled as 
the Head of Department of Banking and Finance, said the 
desire was to ease the process of joining the membership 
of professional bodies, such as CIBN and others.

“It is worthy to mention that, presently, the Department is 
exploring additional areas of collaboration with CIBN, 
which include, but not restricted to, the following:
Student membership, where undergraduate students in 
the Department and other sister Departments in the 
University will write the qualifying examinations of the 
Institute while pursuing their studies, so that upon 
graduation, they will be awarded with two certificates 
both by the University and the Institute,” he disclosed.

According to him, the workshop, which was the first of its 
kind, was meant to develop the capacity and competence 
of staff of microfinance banks, in particular, CIBN 
members and other interested members of the general 
public, in general, in effective and strategic handling of 
credit risks and debt recovery issues in their 
organizations.

Professor Hamid also disclosed that he was making some 
efforts with a view to rebranding the Masters in Banking 
and Finance (MBF) program with MBF/ACIB, thereby 
enabling the award of two certificates in one programme.

Three presentations were made by reputable seasoned 
academics and professional bankers, on “Fundamentals 
of Qualitative Risk Management by  Kabir Tahir Hamid, 
“Contemporary Challenges in Microfinance Banks' 
Credit Risk Management and Debt Recovery” by Yusuf 
Ahmed Gyallesu, FCNA, MCIB, ACITN, Managing 
Director/CEO NUT Endwell Microfinance Bank Ltd. 
Kaduna and “Debt Recovery Strategies and Procedures” 
by Nasir Mansur Mohammed.

The Dean said in view of the importance of such 
workshop, they were mulling the idea of making it a 
quarterly event. He, however, expressed appreciation to 
the management of the University for their Unrelenting 
Support and encouragement, promising to justify the 
confidence reposed in them.

BUK's Students of Banking and Finance, Others to Get Dual Certificates
Upon Graduation 

By Lamara Garba 

Participants of the workshop on Credit Risk Management and Debt Recovery Strategic in a group photograph after the opening ceremony 

The Vice Chancellor of Yusuf Maitama Sule 
University, Kano, Professor Mustapha Ahmad Isa, 
on behalf of himself and members of Alhaji Ahmad 
Isa family wishes to express his profound 
appreciation to the members of the University 
community who personally visited, made phone 
calls or offered prayers to condole the family over the 
death of his beloved Mother, Hajiya Gambo Ahmad.

th
The late Hajiya Gambo died on Thursday, 19  July, 

2018 after a protracted illness and she has since been 
buried according to Islamic rites.
In particular, he extends his appreciation to the Vice 
Chancellor, Professor Muhammad Yahuza Bello, all 
the Principal officers, members of the Senate, Deans, 
Directors, Heads of Department and the entire 
members of the University community too numerous 
to mention. May Allah (SWT) reward you all 
abundantly and may He grant our mother and all 
those that died al jannatul firdaus, Amin.

Appreciation from Professor Mustapha Ahmad Isa
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aculty of Pharmaceutical Sciences is to partner Fwith Nigerian Association of Industrial 
Pharmacists (NAIP) in the area of research and 

Students Industrial Work Experience Scheme (SIWES) in 
order to bridge the gap between theory and practice, the 
Dean of the Faculty, Dr. Basheer A.Z. Chedi, has 
disclosed.

th
Speaking on Thursday 19  July, 2018 at the conference 
hall of the Faculty while receiving the Chairman of 
Nigerian Association of Industrial Pharmacists, 
Pharmacist Gidado Yusuf, and his entourage, the Dean 
expressed appreciation for the donation of an equipment 
and said their visit was timely, as, with the support of 
NAIP, PSN and other Pharmaceutical Organizations, the 
Faculty could produce graduates that could compete 
favorably with their international counterparts.

He implored NAIP to give maximum exposure to the 
students, especially in the area of SIWES, as that would 
equip them with the mastery of the job and with the skills 
needed to be self-employed. The Dean said the Faculty 
aspired to meet international best practices and standards 
by moving away from the traditional to trending 
transitional education with a view to building a strong 
foundation.

Dr. Chedi who applauded the management of the 
University for their Benevolent Support said that despite 
being the youngest, yet the Faculty was fast growing to 
surpass the older ones, which was the resultant effect of 
the tremendous support from the University 

Management.

Earlier, the Chairman of NAIP, Pharmacist Yusuf, in his 
speech commended the University management for 
mounting Doctor of Pharmacy through the establishment 
of the Faculty of Pharmaceutical Sciences, which was the 
first of its kind in the Northern region. He also extolled the 
leadership of Dr. Chedi.

He observed that Northern Nigeria had the potential to 
excel in the field of manufacturing but that the issue was 
how to harness its resources, adding that, with access to 
the Faculty and academically minded people, the sky was 
the limit.

The Chairman of NAIP assured to support the Faculty 
continuously and facilitate linkage to multinationals as 
well. The Association donated three digital projectors to 
the Faculty as part of their community support to 
academic institutions.

NAIP Donates Equipment to Faculty of Pharmaceutical
Sciences By Bilkisu Muhammad Yusuf 

The Dean, Faculty of Pharmaceutical Sciences, Dr. Basheer A.Z. Chedi  
receiving a donation of some teaching equipment from the Chairman of NAIP,
Pharmacist Gidado Yusuf 

Professor Suleiman Yusuf Mudi Appointed 
Acting HOD, Department of Pharmacognosy 
and Herbal Medicine
The Vice Chancellor, Professor Muhammad Yahuza 
Bello, has approved the appointment of Professor 
Suleiman Yusuf Mudi as the Acting Head, Department of 
Pharmacognosy and Herbal Medicine for two years 

rd
commencing from July 23 , 2018.

Professor M.D. Mukthar Becomes Acting 
HOD, Department of Pharmaceutical 
Microbiology and Biotechnology
The Vice Chancellor, Professor Muhammad Yahuza 
Bello has approved the appointment of Professor M.D. 
Mukthar as the Acting Head, Department of 
Pharmaceutical Microbiology and Biotechnology for two 

rd
years commencing from July 23 , 2018.

Dr. Abdullahi Hamza Yaro Now Acting Head, 
Department of Clinical Pharmacy and 
Pharmacy Practice 
The Vice Chancellor, Professor Muhammad Yahuza 
Bello has approved the appointment of Dr. Abdullahi 

Hamza Yaro as the Acting Head, Department of Clinical 
Pharmacy and Pharmacy Practice for two years 

rdcommencing from July 23 , 2018.

Engr Bashir Dan Umma Re-appointed as 
Director of MSD for One More Year

thThe Principal Officers at their 8  (2018) meeting held on 
rd

Monday, 23  July, 2018 has approved the extension of his 
tenure as Director of MSD for one (1) more year effective 

rd
3  July, 2018.

Professor Habu Mohammed re-appointed as 
Deputy Director (Strategic Planning)

th
The Principal Officers at their 8  (2018) meeting, 
approved the re-appointment of Professor Habu 
Mohammed as Deputy Director (Strategic Planning), 
Directorate of Academic Planning for another period of 

sttwo years with effect from 1  December, 2016.  The 
th

period of the re-appointment will expire by 30  
November, 2018. 

Appointments and Re-appointments 
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The Institute of Chartered Accountants of Nigeria will hold 
th st

its 48  Annual Accountants Conference from Monday, 1  
th

October – Friday 5  October, 2018.

As part of activities of the conference, the institute is 
desirous of organizing an essay competition for students in 
any field of study in all ICAN accredited tertiary 
institutions in Nigeria.
The title of the essay is “E-business and Cyber Security 
Challenge: The Role of the Accountancy Profession”.

A statement signed by the Registrar/Chief Executive notes 
that the Institute invites students of Bayero University, 
Kano to partake in the 2018 edition of the competition.

Objective:
The Essay Competition is to engage the Nigerian Students 
intellectually and attract the best and brightest youths into 
the accountancy profession through the ICAN platform.

Methodology
1. Essay must be written in Microsoft Word and must be 

between 2000 words and 3000 words.
2. Essay must be written in Times New Romans, font 

size 12  with double line spacing.
3. Essay should contain abstract, introduction, main 

body, conclusion and references.
4. All entries must be accompanied with a letter of 

attestation from the participant's Head of Department.
5. Participants must submit copy of their brief profile of 

not more than 15 lines in MS Word.
6. Only the first 500 entries will be considered.
7. Winning essays will be selected on merit based on 

content, grammar and style.
8. The winning essays will be announced on Thursday, 

October 4, 2018.

9. All entries must be received on or before 23:59s 
Friday, September 14, 2018.  Entries received after 
this date will not be processed further.

10. A l l  e n t r i e s  s h o u l d  b e  s e n t  t o :  
icanessay2018@kpmg.com.

Eligibility for Entry
The competition is open to:
1. All students in any field of study in ICAN accredited 

tertiary institutions in Nigeria.

NB: Members of the ICAN Governing Council, AAC 
Committee members and staff of ICAN, KPMG and 
their wards are not eligible for this competition.

Prizes to be won
st1. 1  Prize: N100,000.00 plus a laptop, plaque, a letter of 

th
commendation, all expenses paid to Abuja for the 48  
Annual Accountants' Conference, ICAN Professional 
Examination Scholarship with the value of 
N340,000.00 covering tuition, study text and 
examination fees.

nd2. 2  Prize: N50,000.00 plus a laptop computer, plaque, a 
letter of commendation, all expenses paid to Abuja for 

ththe 48  Annual Accountants' Conference, ICAN 
Professional Examination Scholarship with the value 
of N340,000.00 covering tuition, study text and 
examination fees.

rd3. 3  Prize: N25,000.00 plus a laptop, plaque, letter of 
thcommendation, all expenses paid to Abuja for the 48  

Annual Accountants' Conference, ICAN Professional 
Examination Scholarship with the value of 
N340,000.00 covering tuition, study text and 
examination fees.

For further clarification, contact Mrs. Oluyemi Anjorin 
on 08033787422 ( ) or Mr. oaanjorin@ican.org.ng
Imonikhe Adams on 08067908190 

ICAN 2018  Essay Competition for Tertiary Institutions

The Raw Materials Research and Development 
Council (RMRDC) in collaboration with Polymer 
Institute of Nigeria (PIN) has put in place a yearly 
Institutional Award of One Million Naira (N1, 000, 
000) in order to promote, support and advance research 
in the field of Polymer Science, Engineering and 
Technology. The Theme of this year's award is 
Polymers and the Quest for Industrial Revolution in 
Nigeria. The award is to reward researchers with the 
best three research works and also recognize their 
institutions.
The breakdown of the cash prizes is as follows:
1. First prize – N500, 000 and a certificate
2. Second prize – N300, 000 and a certificate
3. Third prize – N200, 000 and a certificate

Bayero University is hereby bringing to the notice of 
the academic staff engaged in teaching and research in 
the field of polymer chemistry/science, technology and 
engineering to participate in the competition.

The guidelines are as follows:
i. Winners of previous competitions are not 

eligible to participate
ii. A researcher should not submit more than two 

papers for the competition.
iii. The papers should not exceed ten pages.
iv. If the paper is published, the year of publication 

should not be earlier than 2015.
v. The award is only open to Nigerian researchers 

resident in Nigeria.
vi. All submissions must bear the caption, “2018 

Institutional Award Research Paper”.
A statement signed by the Vice President (Operations), 
Polymer Institute of Nigeria, Dr. Clement D. Igwebike-
Ossi, noted that participants are required to submit soft 
copies of their full research papers to the following 
email addresses:  and clemdossi@yahoo.com
paulmamza@yahoo.com

st
 on or before 31  August, 

2018.  

2018 RMRDC/PIN Institutional Award Research Competition

mailto:icanessay2018@kpmg.com
mailto:oaanjorin@ican.org.ng
mailto:clemdossi@yahoo.com
mailto:paulmamza@yahoo.com
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Department of Civil Engineering: Departmental 
Seminar
Presenter: Dr. Aaron Aboshio
Topic: “Neoprene-Nylon Based Composites and their 
Applications in Inflatable-Offshore Structures”.
Chairman: Prof. O.A.U. Uche

stDate:� Wednesday, 1  August, 2018
Time:� 2.00 pm
Venue: Civil Engineering Resource Room.

Faculty of Social Sciences: Faculty Seminar Series
Presenter: Abubakar Jika Jiddere, Department of Political 
Sciences, BUK
Topic: The Nuclearization of the Korean Peninsula: A Threat 
to Global Security or Balance.
Date: Tuesday, July 31, 2018
Time: 10:00am
Venue: Department of Political Science Seminar Room

Department of Islamic Studies and Shariah: 
M.A. Internal Defense
Presenter: Ibrahim Muhammad Idris (SPS/15/MIS/00020)
Topic: Contributions of Selected Ulama in Gwarzo Local 
Government Area, Kano
State from 1876-1992.
Supervisor: Dr. Ibrahim Mu'azzam Maibushira
Panel: (1) Dr. Shu'aibu Mukthar Shu'aib (2) Dr. Hilal K. 
Galadanchi (3) Dr. Aminu Ismail Sagagi
Date: 31/07/2018

Time: 10:30am
Venue: HOD's office

Department of Linguistics and Foreign 
Languages: 2017/2018 Postgraduate M.A Seminar/ Topic 
Proposal Defence 
Presenter 1: Ibrahim Mamawa Musa (SPS/15/MLG/00015)
Topic: An Analysis of Free Negative Markers in Adamawa 
Fulfulde
Presenter 2: Muhammad Jamil Isma'il (SPS/16/MLG/00036)
Topic: An Investigation of Implicature in Hausa Proverbial 
Discourse
Presenter 3: Shehu Rabi'u (SPS/16/MLG/00027)
Topic: The Structure of Noun Phrase in Jere (Ezelle)
Presenter 4: Rabi Yusuf Adamu (SPS/16/MLG/00025) 
Topic: Syntactic Reduplication in Hausa Political Poems: A 
Pragmatic Approach
Presenter 5: Ahmed Muhammed Ago (SPS/16/MLG/00047)
Topic: Affixation in Bade Language
Presenter 6 Isma'il Yusuf Adam (SPS/16/MLG/00016)
Topic: A Study of Romantic Register in Hausa Tsangaya School
Presenter 7: Binta Yahaya Magaji (SPS/16/MLG/00010)
Topic: Compounding in Tangale Language
Presenter 8: Aishatu Bello Umar (SPS/16/MLG/00003)
Topic: Reduplication in Tula Language
CHAIRMAN: Prof. Garba Kawu Daudu
DATE: Tuesday 31st July, 2018    TIME: 10:00a.m
VENUE: BOARD ROOM  

Dr. Mohammed Yusuf Waziri of the Department of 
Mathematical Sciences, Faculty of Physical Sciences 
invites members of the University community and general 
public to his wedding fatiha with Zunnira Aminu Tukur, 

scheduled as follows: 
Date: Saturday, 4th August, 2018
Time: 11:00am prompt
Venue: Central Mosque , BUK Old Campus 

Wedding FatihaDr. Waziri
Zunnira&

This is to announce the loss of documents belonging to 
Shukuranu Uzairu, a PG student of Department of Civil 
Engineering. The documents include his original 
credentials that consist of degree certificate, NYSC 
discharged certificate, NECO/NABTEB certificates, 

driving licence, employment and confirmation of 
appointment letters etc. If found, contact the bearer 
through his phone Number: 08068706643 or submit to 
Information, Publication and Documentation Division, 
Bayero University.

Loss of Documents Belonging to Shukuranu Uzairu

Darululoom of Bayero University's New Campus 
Central Mosque wishes to announce the sale of its 
admission forms to interested candidates as follows:

st
Date: 1  September,, 2018
Time: 3:00pm to 5:00 pm prompt
Venue: Darululoom, New Campus' Central Mosque

The school has the following sections:
- Women section – for adult women

- Tahfeez section – for children to memorize the 
Holy Qur'an

- Islamiyyah section – for children

The cost of admission form is N1, 500 and tuition fee is 
N600 per month. 
For more information, contact the following: 
08122884022, 07031140945 or 08094016445.

Sale of Forms of Darululoom of BUK New Campus Central Mosque
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